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Sexton, Gavin

From:

Sent: 27 September 2018 13:25

To: Sexton, Gavin

Subject: Lawful Development Certificate 135A Drummond Street

Categories: Deal with THIS

Dear Mr Sexton,  

 

I am writing to you regarding the Lawful Development Application for 135A Drummond Street. 

 

Please note that after our telephone conversation I have talked with the Landlord. He has confirmed that for 

flat 1 and 3 the certificate should state house in multiple occupation, as for flat 2 that is a C3 dwelling 

house. 

 

 

If you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

  

Thanking you, 

Kind Regards, 

Silvana Geana 

 
 

 

Falcon Products Int Ltd 

123 Drummond Street  

London, NW1 2HL, UK 

Tel.: +44 (0) 207 387 8598 

Fax: +44 (0) 207 387 4290 

Email: metalux123@aol.com 

  


